
NOT JUST NALOXONE

Youth Talking about 
Substance Use

Train-the-Trainer Workshop
The FNHA Indigenous Wellness Team the and Yúusnewas Indigenous team at YouthCO are pleased 
to invite you to the first Youth Not Just Naloxone (NJN) Train-the-Trainer workshop, specifically for  
Indigenous youth. This three-day workshop, May 22-24, 2019, is focused on supporting youth to 
facilitate and develop community trainings, focusing on topics such as decolonizing addiction,  
Indigenous harm reduction, recognizing and responding to an overdose with Naloxone, all through 
the lens of cultural safety and trauma-informed care. This workshop is free for Indigenous youth in BC.

We encourage and recommend participants to register in pairs. Also please find an older youth/
adult mentor in your community who is willing to support your application. 

Training materials and meals (breakfast, lunch, dinner, snacks, and incidentals), travel, and  
accommodations will be provided for all participants. FNHA will cover travel costs to and from the 
workshop as well as meals and accommodations during the training to participants whose  
applications are accepted.

We will work with families and communities to ensure safe transportation for all youth. FNHA may 
be able to support a travel attendant for youth under the age of 18.

HOW TO REGISTER

To register, please connect with cdcevents@fnha.ca or call 604.693.6772, and you will be provided 
with a registration package.

Due to the popularity of this workshop, NJN has traditionally sold out. We highly recommend 
registering as early as possible.

Registration does not guarantee admittance to the course.

All applicants will be contacted shortly after the registration deadline.

MAY 22 - 24, 2019
Loon Lake Lodge: 14500 Silver Valley Road, Maple Ridge, BC

Registration Deadline: April 30, 2019




